
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

June 4, 2012 
Present: Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan, Sharyn Paciorek, Edie Ostrowski 
Absent: Dana Lavigne  
 
 
 
Lifeguards attending: Katy, Anna, Yianni, Thomas & Sydney (new applicants). 
We briefly discussed shifts and vacation issues. All guards will get in their vacation dates 
this week. 
Briefly reviewed checklist of daily beach duties. 
 
Roof repairs have been completed. 
 
Discussed the condition of the beach road, it hasn’t been oil and stoned in many years 
and needs it badly. Bill received quoted price from Ron Puchalski of approximately 
$3600. Labor will be donated. Took a vote, all in favor of having it done as soon as is 
convenient for All States Asphalt/Ron, probably late July or August. 
 
Passes and stickers are in. 
 


